
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

Each day, several items of student property are handed in but never claimed 
by students, nor can they be returned because they do not have student 
names on them. This ‘lost property’ soon accumulates and the replacement 
of it will inevitably cost families to replace. 

We will be holding a lost property event on Monday 10 & Tuesday 11 
March, taking placing between 3.00pm and 4.00pm in the canteen (which 
can be accessed via reception).

Any lost property which remains unclaimed will be donated to charity. 

Kind regards
Hessle High School & Sixth Form College
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